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On Sunday November 14, Saint Francis College hosted an open house for all prospective students 
from noon to 3pm. The open house gave prospective students the opportunity to meet with members 
of the faculty, the SGA, and representatives of clubs. They were then able to test their knowledge 
competing against one another in “The Weakest Terrier.”

The initial wave of interested students started their tour of the school at noon. It began in the 
Genovesi Center, where members of the faculty were present to answer all questions. After having 
the opportunity to meet with the various departments, prospective students then had the option of 
meeting with representatives from clubs in the cafeteria. Each group that entered the cafeteria was treated 
to a performance by the Dance Club, as well as a chance to participate in “The Weakest Terrier.” The 
History and Political Science Club hosted “The Weakest Terrier” modeled after the game show The 
Weakest Link. Alfonso Lopez, Speaker of SACOR said, “The prospective students and their parent 
really enjoyed everything we had to offer, including the performance by the dance club and “The Weakes 
Terrier.
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Many prospective students inquired about the 
various clubs Saint Francis College has to offer. 
Representatives from each club gave information 
on their club and displayed a portion of what the 
college has to offer. Admissions Counselor Kelly 
Masser stated, “The representatives from the clubs 
who volunteered their time, showed the college 
as well as the families that attended the open 
houses the wonderful school spirit at Saint Francis 
College.” She added, “I felt the day was a great 
success due to the extra hard work of the Dance 
Club, the History and Political Science Club, the 
Arab American society, and the Fine Arts Society.” 

Saint Francis College now prepares to welcome 
many that attended in the fall.
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